
 
 
June 13, 2024 
 
Subject: Sugar Loaf Road Reconstruction (Sec 14-00101-00-PV) 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
We are writing to inform you about an important update regarding the Sugar Loaf Road Reconstruction 
Project that was expected to start on the 7th of May. 
 
ISAS (Illinois State Archaeological Survey) excavation on Sugar Loaf Road is under a continued suspension 
until further notice. The City of Collinsville does not have a start date to provide residents currently. The 
City will update residents as soon as ISAS receives approval to complete their survey.  
  
The City of Collinsville will remain in contact with ISAS while their work is suspended and until it is 
completed. We will continue to provide updates on any development and provide a revised start date 
when possible.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused the public, please feel free to reach out to me if you 
have concerns or questions.  
 
Kevin Madden – City of Collinsville Project Engineer  
Phone – (618) 346-5211 ext. 2216  
Email: kmadden@collinsvilleil.org 
 
Sincerely, 
Kevin Madden 
 

Kevin Madden, Project Engineer 
 


